
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

***ADDENDUM ONE*** 
RFB to Provide Bus Inspection Services 

March 12, 2024 

 
The following are answers to questions received by GATRA since the issuance of the Request for 
Bids. 

1. The schedule included on page three seems to indicate there are multiple different orders in the 
total of 8 buses. Could you tell me how many different PO’s were issued to Gillig for the buses? 
4 separate PO’s have been issued to Gillig 

 
2. As well, on the schedule, bus “8 of 8” is showing a start date of 1/24/24. Is this a mistake and 

should read 1/24/25? 
Yes bus 8 of 8 has a start date of 1/20/2025 

 
3. Could you please provide details on the six additional buses to be purchased in the next 3 

years? Anticipated build years? How many different PO’s will be issued to Gillig for these? 
We cannot provide any additional details on the 6 additional anticipated buses at this time. 
The purchase of additional buses depends on fund availability. When/If a new bus is 
purchased, GATRA will provide specific details to contractor as soon as possible. 

 
 
 
 

 
List of Attachments: Bus Anticipated build/arrival dates 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
END OF ADDENDUM 


